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My name is Amy Waychoff, and I have been a Maryland resident since 1987. I 
am writing in support of HB 403, the Protecting Marylanders From Violent 
Offenders Act of 2025. A few years ago, the Maryland legislature made the 
disastrous decision to pass sanctuary legislation. Since then, a number of 
people, young and old, have been sexually assaulted or murdered by illegal 
aliens in the state. Now is the time to fix this egregious error. Passing HB 403 will 
help do that, by handing over criminal illegal aliens to the Department of 
Homeland Security after they have served their sentences for their crimes. By 
passing this bill, other illegal aliens will be deterred from coming to our state and 
victimizing our residents. 

Thank you for reading my testimony. 


